
HIGH FIRS PRIMARY SCHOOL 

RECORDING & PHOTOGRAPHS AT SCHOOL EVENTS 

 

We appreciate that parents & carers may wish to take photographs / record school events such 

as our assemblies and Christmas plays.  In these instances please could we ask that -  

 

 Flash photography is not used – not only is it distracting but we have some members of 

our school community who have medical conditions which may be triggered by this. as all 

these can be very distracting for our children on the stage  

 You are sensitive to the fact that not all parents wish their child to be filmed / 

photographed.  Please restrict to your own children where possible. 

 Photographs and videos are not posted on social media sites such as Facebook which 

show children other than the postee’s own; please restrict publication to your own 

children in order to respect the wishes of those parents who do not want their child’s 

image to be published on the internet.   

 You please don’t get out of your seats and move around during the performances in order 

to get a better shot!  This can be distracting and upsetting for our children (and other 

members of the audience) and we want the children to be able to show you their very 

best acting and singing skills throughout! 

 


